
> From: Gail Gibson  

> Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2025 7:26 AM 

> To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

> Subject: Gormley West rezoning 

 

> We have been in Gormley for nearly 40 years.  For an area that is supposed to be protected, 

we can't believe the changes that we have seen approved and development moves forward.  

We must protect the eco system and natural beauty of this area.  We are completely opposed to 

the application to rezone for 5 story condos in the Gormley West area.  Please reconsider 

approving.... 

> Sent from my iPhone 
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